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To Residents of Posey County:

On behalf of Posey Solar Project, we apologize for the confusion surrounding our geotech and
piling tests that started in late July, While we shared information about this study work with
affected project landowners, we understand this activity raised concerns with neighbors and
others in the community, Going forward, we will post information about field work that supports
the development of the solar project an our website (https://poseysolarproject.com/) and
Facebook page (https://www.facebook.com/PoseySolarProject/). We are also working with
project landowners to improve communication with tenant farmers,

Even more importantly, we apologize for the few instances where our contractor mistakenly
entered land not leased to Posey Solar Project, Mistake or not, trespassing is not acceptable -
period. When we learned that this happened, we halted all testing work and scrutinized the
process in place with our contractor to carry out this study work, We have implemented further
protocols as to how and where this work is done.

We are committed to making this right with neighbors whose land was improperly entered.

We have been in contact with the neighbor who is known to us as having experienced this,

and we ask anyone else whose property was mistakenly entered to contact local representative
Stacy Wagner so we can address this issue. Stacy can be reached at stacy@ poseysolarproject.com
or B12-573-0032.

We hold ourselves to a higher standard, and we are disappointed with this situation,
We are learning from this experience and are committed to being a good business neighbor
in Pasey County,

Sincerehy,

Jash Chavez
Project Manager
Arevon

Jarrod Pitts

Director, Project Development
Tenaska
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